
POINSETTIAS:  

CHRISTMAS MEMORIALS & TRIBUTES 

 

The deacons invite you to make a gift of a Christmas poinsettia this season dedicated 
to the memory of or in thanksgiving for loved ones.  Poinsettias are delivered by the 
deacons in mid-December to some of our members who are home-bound or in  

particular need of cheer.  Poinsettias will also adorn our worship spaces — both the sanctuary and 
Loeffler Chapel — on Christmas Eve and on December 31.  Contributions of $8.50 or more are asked 
for each tribute.  Funds received in excess of actual costs are used to support the work of the deacons 
and the Hunger Group.  Tributes will be included in all three worship bulletins on Christmas Eve.  
Please mail – or bring – this form and your check to the church office by Tuesday, December 12.   

Please mark your envelope: Attention: Deacon Amy Connell.  Thank You. 
 
 

  Contribution Enclosed  (please make check payable to: SPC - Deacons)  $     

 

  Your name:              

 

  Phone:       Email:        

 

  Suggested wording:  (please print) 

           In memory of               

   or    In honor of                   
 

           Given by:                      

 

 

Please mail to:  Swarthmore Presbyterian Church 

 Attention: Deacon Amy Connell 
 727 Harvard Avenue 
 Swarthmore, PA   19081 
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